

(substitute Local League Logo)

- <Date>
- <Superintendent XXX, Superintendent>
- <Office of XXX Education>
- <Address>
- <City, IL Zip>

Dear Superintendent XXX,

With the June 28 Illinois primary election fast approaching, the League of Women Voters of Illinois is sharply focused on nonpartisan voter education, registration, and activation as key elements of civic engagement..

We applaud Illinois' new election law, 10 ILCS 5/1A-60 (SB825), which underscores the state's commitment to reaching out to young, newly eligible voters. The law requires that the Illinois State Board of Elections prepares information about voter registration for all high schools and that the Illinois State Board of Education distributes the information to all high school districts. The law goes on to say that "every high school must provide students with that document, which may be disseminated electronically."

I want to make sure that you have received <u>Registering to Vote in Illinois</u> and <u>Your Vote is Your Voice</u> from the Illinois State Board of Elections. I would also like to meet with you to discuss how the League can help inform our **XXX** High School students about the importance of registering to vote and using their voice at the polls.

For more than 100 years, the League of Women Voters has been actively engaged in providing nonpartisan voter education and ensuring all persons eligible to vote are registered and afforded the opportunity to vote.

I look forward to hearing from you,

<Your name>
Voter Service
<LWV of XXX>
<Phone Number>
IllinoisVoterGuide.org
<Local League Logo>